
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Doug Goodrow (doug@smgoodrow.ca), ServiceMaster of Hamilton 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ServiceMaster of Hamilton 
recognizes the contributions of 

Khadija Toki 
 

December 9, 2023 – Khadija Toki has been proudly 

serving the customers of ServiceMaster of Hamilton this 

past year.  As an integral member of our Amazon team, 

Khadija is not just an essential employee for us, she is an 

EVERYDAY HERO to us for simply being who she is! 

 

As a Cleaning Associate with our customer Amazon, 

Khadija has shown a remarkable work ethic!  Not only 

can we be assured that any task assigned to Khadija will 

be completed well, Khadija is always willing to also go 

that extra mile! Khadija’s dedication to her work means 

that we can always be confident that our customers will 

benefit with a spic and span facility!   

 

We are certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without Khadija on our team!   

 

“Thank you, Khadija, for your second to none work ethic and simply just being you!   

You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

Doug Goodrow 

General Manager 

ServiceMaster of Hamilton 
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